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Parents and students should have a choice without penalty on where they want to get 

an education, how they want to get an education and whom they want to provide that 

education. The public school system should not be the ONLY choice without penalty. 

Students deserve the best education they can receive and should have the choice. 

Its not fair to force them into not having a fair choice. By penalizing them, that's 

exactly what our legislators are doing. Please support this bill for the sake of our 

students.  


